Dear Parents/Guardians,

After a successful summer term, I am delighted to let you know that football club will continue next year.  It will commence as of Thursday 16th September until Thursday 16th December (there will be no sessions on the 14th October, 28th October or 4th November)
The cost will be £5 per week, which can be paid using any method stated below in the reply slip. If you are new to the club please do fill out your emergency contact details in case I need to contact you.
The afterschool club is open to both boys and girls in KS1 and KS2 and I hope to see them all there, to have fun, learn new skills and keep fit.
Unfortunately, there is still uncertainty with the current Covid -19 situation, so when we do have really bad weather we will not be able to go inside, so therefore we will have to cancel but I will confirm this with the school by lunchtime of the day of the club.
Should there be any queries, please do not hesitate to direct them to the school office and I will come back to you as soon as possible.
Yours faithfully

Catherine Sole














Reception - Year 6 Football Coaching sessions 
To:	Catherine 

I give permission for ______________________________  Year _________ to attend the Football 
Coaching sessions on a Thursday 3.30-4.15.
Thursday 16th September				□
Thursday 23rd September				□
Thursday 30th September				□
Thursday 7th October					□
Thursday 21st October				□
Thursday 11th   November				□
Thursday 18th   November				□
Thursday 25th   November				□
Thursday 2nd December    				□
Thursday 9th   December				□		
Thursday 16th   December				□
Contact telephone number in case of emergency:  ____________________________________________________

I will pay cash on collection									□
I will pay cheque payable to ‘Catherine Sole – Bradley’						□
I will pay through balance transfer Account details SC=20-40-71 AN=80557269			□

Signed:  _______________________________ (Parent/Carer)	
Date: ___________________________________
